
  

Upon This Rock 

March 24, 2017 

“Trust in the Lord forever, for the Lord God is an everlasting rock.”  Isaiah 26:4 

 

  
 
 

“Trust in the Lord forever, for the Lord God is an 
everlasting rock.” Isaiah 26:4   

 

Wonder of Wonders 
The world is filled with wonders, writes Nathaniel 
Olson. Consider chemistry: salt is formed by two 
poisonous substances (sodium and chlorine). The 
alnico magnet, the world’s strongest, contains three 
nonmagnetic substances (aluminum, nickel, and 
cobalt). And water consists of oxygen (which is 
flammable) and hydrogen (which burns easily); yet 
water puts out fires! 
 
That pales in comparison to the wonder of salvation 
through Jesus. Every day, Olson writes, Jesus 
transforms hopeless sinners into new, forgiven 
creations. “On the skid rows of our cities, in wealthy 
and poor homes, in jungles…whenever any soul wants 
Christ, the wonder of the new birth is taking place.” 
 
Our God is the true wonder of wonders. “None can 
compare.” Psalm 40:5 
 
Report Cards 
Report cards will be sent home today with students.  
 
Perfect Attendance 
Congratulations to the following students who had 
perfect attendance this year through the third quarter.  

 Abby Ernst 

 Stella O’Keefe 

 John Perakis 

 Heather Stephens 

 Luke Wesolowski 

 

 

Principal’s Letter 
Referral Program  
You can save $500 off next year’s tuition through 
Trinity’s Family Referral Program. When you refer a 
family who enrolls their Kindergarten – 8th grade 
child(ren) you will receive a $500 break. We have had 
a number of parents recommend Trinity to their friends 
and are enjoying the benefits of the tuition relief. 
 
Open Enrollment  
Trinity Lutheran School has opened its enrollment to all 
families who do not attend presently. Interested 
parents can call Mr. Landgrave for more information, a 
school tour, or schedule a shadow visit for their 
child(ren). Families can go to www.MYTLS.org for 
more information. 
 
Lenten Services 
Wednesdays at 10 a.m. and 7 p.m.; Saturdays at 6:30 
p.m.; and Sundays 8:30 a.m. and 11a.m.  
  
8th Annual “Golf for the Kids” Golf Outing 
Mark your calendars, create a foursome, and plan on 
competing against Trinity’s finest golfers! This year’s 
event will be held at beautiful Ruffled Feathers Golf 
Course in Lemont, IL.  
 
For further information go to: Golfinvite.com/TrinityGolf. 
 
 
Blessings,  
Mr. Landgrave  
 

 

 

Thought of the Week: 

Reading the Bible without meditating on it is like trying 

to eat without swallowing. 

 

 

 

  
 
 

http://www.mytls.org/
https://www.golfinvite.com/events/Default.aspx?pageName=TrinityGolf


 
 
 
 

March 
3/27–31 Spring Break, no school 

 
April 
4/3   Classes resume 

4/4 MAP grades 4-8, Chess Club 

4/5 Chapel, MAP grades 4-8, Soccer 

4/6  MAP grades 4-8, 2 pm dismissal – Faculty Meeting  

4/7 MAP grades 4-8, Hard Hat 

4/8 Polish School, Mrs. Michaelsen’s Birthday 

4/9 Speaking Contest and Education Expo 6:30 p.m. 

4/10 MAP grades 1-3 

4/11 MAP grades 1-3, Chess Club  

4/12  Chapel, MAP grades 1-3, Soccer 

4/14 Good Friday – No School, Ms. Holloman’s birthday 

4/17 No school 

4/18 Chess Club 

4/19  Chapel, Soccer Shots 

4/25 Chess Club, PAWS/PTL 6:30 p.m. 

4/26 Chapel, Soccer Shots 

4/28 PAWS/PTL Trivia Night 7:30 

4/29 Mrs. Ball’s birthday 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

                                                    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Dates 

Summer Extended Care 
Registration Forms Available 
 
If you or someone you know wants to utilize Trinity’s 
Kid’s Extended Enrichment Program (K.E.E.P.) this 
summer, please pick up a registration from at the 
school office or from K.E.E.P. personnel.  
 
K.E.E.P. Summer Care is available June 5 - August 11 
for three-year-olds (must be potty-trained) through 8th 
graders. K.E.E.P. will be open from 7 a.m. – 6 p.m. 
Monday through Friday (earlier arrival times may be 
available). The cost is $6/hour, $40/day or 
$175/maximum per week per child. A discount for 
siblings in an immediate family is offered—see 
registration form for complete information.  

Pick-up/Drop-off Table 
 Located by Staircase

 
A table is located by the front staircase of the school 
for items that need to be dropped off for students, 
teachers and/or other parents. This is where parents 
should leave things that students have forgotten such 
as lunches (put in the drawer below the table), 
backpacks, books, homework, etc.  
 
Also, this table is where students/parents can pick up 
homework assignments left by teachers when 
students miss school.  

 
 



    


